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SOUTH DUBLIN COUNTY COUNCIL

MEETING OF SOUTH DUBLIN COUNTY COUNCIL

MONDAY 13th FEBRUARY 2006
QUESTION NO. 34
Question:
Councillor Eamonn Maloney
To ask the Manager what proportion of recyclable waste collected by the Green Bin service is shipped abroad and how much does it cost SDCC to export this waste and will he make a statement on the matter?

Reply:
Due to the lack of suitable indigenous markets, all the dry recyclable materials collected in the Green Bin Service are shipped abroad for processing.
As part of the Dublin local authorities “Dry Recyclable Contract”, the contractor is required to obtain the best price on the open market for all the waste streams (paper, cardboard, tetra pak, steel and aluminium cans) included in the green bins.  Most of the recyclable material is shipped to the UK but depending on price it may also go to Holland, China, Thailand, Indonesia or elsewhere.

The cost of transporting recyclable material is clearly a significant element of the overall contract.  However, it is necessary in order to ensure that material is recycled.

A National Market Development Group is charged with the task of exploring options to develop indigenous markets, in order to address this issue.
